
 
 
The Oxford Area School District Board of Directors has rescheduled 

their Regular Meeting.  This meeting will now be held on Tuesday, 

January 23, 2024, immediately following the Work Session. 

The meeting will be held at the 125 Bell Tower Lane, Oxford, PA  

19363 

Persons with a disability who wish to attend the meetings and require 
an auxiliary aid or service to participate should contact Brian P. 
Cooney, Board Secretary, at 610-932-6607. 
 
 
Brian P. Cooney 
Board Secretary 
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